News of the Month - March 2010 Memorial High School Class of 1959



Eau Claire, Wisconsin

March 1, 2010



The February 2010 Newsletter was sent by U.S. Mail to all Memorial High School Class of 1959 members on February 17, 2010. If you have not received your newsletter as of today, please contact me at the address/email/telephone number listed below. The reunion committee members want to make sure you have received the yearly mailing, have returned the form enclosed, and will continue to get class mailings in the future.

So far, about 75 of you have returned the "update" form that is in the letter. Thank you all for doing so! If you have not returned your completed form, please do so NOW! Every class member should return a form by April 1, 2010. Even if nothing has changed for you, the committee members do not know that for sure unless you return the form, so it's important that you take five minutes – complete the form even if your information is exactly the same as it has been – and send it to back as soon as possible. All of the committee members for the 55th Reunion will be happy if we can stay in touch so that we don't have to spend hours and hours looking for you in the future. Also, if you move or any or your pertinent information changes, please let us know. It really helps a great deal, and we appreciate your time and effort immensely.

There are several corrections in classmates' information that have come back with the returned forms at this point. As new forms are compared with old information, any corrections indicated will be made.

- Karen Anderson Whitted's email is: KAWhitted@charter.net
- 2. Bonnie Bolier Curtis's email DID change when she moved. It is: bonnie13@charter.net
- 3. Arlette Borens Schuster's mailing address is: P.O. Box 88, Bloomer, WI 54724. Her residence is: 340 Burton Court in Bloomer, Wisconsin.
- 4. Joyce Jensen Lindner's email address is: joycea108@hotmail.com
- 5. Robert Pratt's address is: 35 Sherbrooke Rd., Fulham, London SW6 7QJ UK. His email is: robert.pratt5@btopenworld.com

Enjoy the month ahead. With spring coming, more daylight, warmer weather in Wisconsin, and St. Patrick's Day to celebrate, it should be a great month here especially if you all return your FORMS!!!

Carolyn Gabrielsen Barstad cjbarstad@charter.net 4292 Mill Ridge Circle Eau Claire, WI 54703

715-835-5080

